Abby K. Shereda

From: Kami L. Lynch

Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 11:48 AM

To: Abby K. Shereda

Subject: FW: Taxi/Limo Licenses - Special Issuance

Abby,

These licenses are ready for issuance.

Please put this email in the license files and attach it to the Granicus files for the 12/13 S&L meeting. Thank you!

Kami Lynch, WCMC City Clerk

City of Appleton 100 N Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911



(920) 832-6443

www.appleton.org

From: Jake Woodford < Jake. Woodford@Appleton.org>

Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 11:43 AM

To: Kami L. Lynch < Kami.Lynch@Appleton.org>

Subject: Re: Taxi/Limo Licenses - Special Issuance

Thank you, Kami.

Please proceed with issuing the permits with my authorization.

Jake

From: Kami L. Lynch < Kami.Lynch@Appleton.org > Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 10:39:10 AM
To: Jake Woodford < Jake.Woodford@Appleton.org > Subject: Taxi/Limo Licenses - Special Issuance

Mayor Woodford,

All departments have signed off on the Taxicab/Limo Licenses for Evergreen Campsites & Resort (Train Rides) and L&M Carriage to provide rides within the City of Appleton, specifically for Saturday's Light Up Appleton Event.

Per our earlier discussion, please respond indicating your approval to issue these licenses as allowable by Section 9-25 of

the Municipal Code. The special issuance will be reported out when the application is reviewed by the Safety & Licensing Committee on December 13th. The special issuance allows the license to be in effect through December 20th as this is when the license will be up for review/approval by the full Council. If approved, the license will be re-issued to go through June 30th of 2024.

tillough Julie 30 Of 2022

Thank you!

Kami

Kami Lynch, WCMC City Clerk

City of Appleton 100 N Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911



